Skye Estate Maintenance

Environmental Policy Statement

Skye Estate Maintenance are a grounds maintenance and landscaping contractor, its main duties being to ensure that the external garden, planting areas, car parks, hard-standings and internal garden areas owned and occupied by its clients are maintained in a healthy growing environment, free from horticultural pests, diseases and litter.

The company is based in South West London, with clients spread in and around London and the Home Counties.  These clients consist of managing agents of shopping centres, industrial estates and office complexes.  Skye Estate Maintenance are ISO9001 accredited and provide clients with an all year round, high quality service which maintains the sites in top condition.
Whilst acknowledging that the operational activities have an impact on the environment, Skye’s Environmental Policy provides a framework for developing and reviewing environmental objectives and targets.  Key procedures include the recycling of green and paper waste, the use of energy saving office equipment and an environmental policy in place for all aspects of the business.  It is our policy to operate in an environmentally responsible manner and this includes procedures for the safe handling of toxic and environmentally damaging materials.
We embrace the principles of sustainable development and are committed to a process of continual environmental improvement and pollution prevention.  We stay aware of current and future relevant environmental legislation and regulations and seek to exceed these wherever possible.

Skye is committed to being at the forefront of good environmental practice and is therefore committed to: 
· Promoting awareness and understanding of environmental issues among its staff;

· Complying with environmental related legislation and codes of practice;

· Reducing, re-using or recycling waste whilst ensuring the safe storage, handling, transportation and disposal of all wastes arising from the Company’s activities

Compliance with the policy is regularly monitored - our policy commitments will be coordinated and reviewed in consultation with Management who will meet twice per year to review this policy.
